Leslee Shadrick

From: Josh Craine

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 6:48 PM

To: Luann Jenison; Leslee Shadrick; Angie Russell; City Council of Tontitown
Subject: Craine Commission Seat

This is to serve as my intent to keep my commission seat throughout the next term. I will fill out any paperwork that is
necessary to continue. Just dont want this to slip through the cracks.

Appreciate working with you guys and looking forward in continuing making Tontitown better.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android




